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Notification of Determination of Share Transfer Date for Fujita Corporation 
 

 

Daiwa House Industry Co., Ltd. previously announced in the “Notification of Change of Share Transfer Date 

for Fujita Corporation” released on December 20, 2012 that it changed the date of share transfer. Because 

procedures under the competition law of China have been completed, the Company announces that it has 

decided to implement the transfer on January 22, 2013.  

 The Company is examining the effects the transfer will have on its consolidated future results. Any 

required disclosure will be communicated promptly. 
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Disclaimer: 
This English translation has been prepared for general reference purposes only. The Company shall not be 
responsible for any consequence resulting from the use of the English translation in place of the original 
Japanese text. In any legal matter, readers should refer to and rely upon the original Japanese text of the press 
release dated January 8, 2013. 

 

 


